
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Ordinance:  O-13-21 
 
Title:  Urban Renewal Projects – Repeal  
 
Date:  May 21, 2021 
 
 
This ordinance repeals the Annapolis City Code provisions relating to urban renewal projects. It 
has no fiscal impact. The Office of Law has opined that repealing these City Code provisions, 
and providing for the state and federal definitions of slum and blighted properties in the 
replacement code, will protect any federal grants that require certain language in our City Code 
in order to receive those grants.   
 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


